AMBASSADOR OF CHINA LETTER APPRECIATION



EMBASSY OF THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

Nicosia, February 14, 2019

Mr. Costas Kadis Director of Cyprus China Network Nicosia

Dear Mr. Kadis,

As we greet the Chinese New Year of the Pig, I wish to again express our sincere appreciation for CCN's hard work and dedication over the years to creating and building this bilingual news network platform.

CCN's extensive coverage of China-related news and events across and beyond Cyprus has not only been a source of timely and reliable information about Cyprus for the 3000-strong Chinese diaspora and their families back home, but also a practical and accessible entry point for Cypriots who wish to know more about China today.

We highly value our good cooperation with CCN in the past and look forward to a stronger partnership with CCN to forge closer trade, cultural, educational and tourism links between China and Cyprus.

Please accept our best wishes for a happy and prosperous Year of the Pig.

Yours sincerely,

Huang Xingyuan Ambassador of the People's Republic of China to the Republic of Cyprus

